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519-534-1400  
1-877-534-1400 

 

 

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 

 

March 13, 2020 

The Town of South Bruce Peninsula has received confirmation from the Bluewater 
District School Board that due to the closure of their schools until April 5, 2020, there 
will be no access to the Amabel Sauble School.   

As a result, all rentals at the Amabel Sauble School will be cancelled until further notice.  
Full refunds will be issued to all renters.   

Janice Jackson, Mayor 
Town of South Bruce Peninsula 
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